
Air  quality  warning  for
Placer County
The Placer County Public Health Officer and Placer County Air
Pollution Control Officer are issuing a joint air quality
advisory to notify the public of the potential of poor air
quality conditions due to multiple fires occurring throughout
the  state,  as  well  as  the  continued  excessive  heat.  This
advisory will be active Sept. 1-4.

Smoke may affect portions of Placer County from the Sacramento
Valley  up  into  the  Lake  Tahoe  area,  dependent  upon  wind
direction, until the fires are extinguished. In the evenings,
smoke tends to move downhill becoming more concentrated in
lower elevation areas including western Placer County, the
foothills and the valley regions of Lake Tahoe.

In  the  afternoon  and  early  evening  hours,  conditions  may
improve as smoke rises.

Smoke contains very tiny particles that can be inhaled deep
into  the  lungs.  While  all  people  may  experience  varying
degrees of symptoms, the more sensitive individuals, such as
young, aged and those with respiratory conditions, are of
greatest  risk  of  experiencing  more  aggravated  symptoms.
Symptoms may include, but are not limited to, coughing, watery
and itchy eyes, scratchy throat and difficulty in breathing. 

If you can see or smell smoke, avoid all unnecessary outdoor
activities, especially if you are in an area where visibility
is greatly reduced.
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